
 
 

 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO.  6 of 2018 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that testing of an Autonomous 

Underwater Vessel will be ongoing in Falmouth Bay from 0800 to 1700 

each day from 23 to 27 April 2018. A guard vessel will be in attendance. 

The AUV will not pose a danger to navigation when deployed underwater 

and will have an escort boat in attendance. 

 

Mariners are advised to keep clear of the operations and follow any 

advice given by the escort boat. 
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